we annnounce that our dear friend

Walter Girrior
has passed away.

Please join us in remembering Walter
and celebrating the joy he gave us all.
There will be a memorial gathering on

Sunday, January 19, 2014,
at Northern United Place at 3:00pm

for all those that knew and loved this
wonderful man. Bring your stories,
your music, and your love to share.
Shorts and toques are encouraged.

In lieu of flowers, Walter’s family

is requesting donations be made

to a trust fund set up for Maddi Dei,
the daughter of Walter’s good friend
Amanda. Donations can be made

at the local RBC branch.




